Napan Elementary School

225 South Napan Road Napan, NB E1N 4W2

Phone: (506) 778-6080 Fax: (506) 778-6541 Principal: Ms. Barbara Hondas

October 10th, 2018 Dear Parents/Guardians,

There will be skating for Napan Elementary students Grades K - 5 at the LBA starting on October 24th at 10:30am. Students will travel by bus departing at 10:10am and returning to the school at 11:30am. Helmets must be worn by all students. Out of concern for our students, we strongly recommend that all children wear gloves or mittens to prevent accidents if someone falls. Fingers can be seriously cut by skate blades. Volunteers are welcome. Please keep in mind that this is a physical education activity. **Students are expected to participate and remain on the ice until dismissed.** If they need a rest, there is an area assigned. Please do not take your child off of the ice prior to the teacher's instructions. Following are the scheduled dates for skating:

Oct 25, Nov. 7th & 21nd, Dec 5 & 19. More dates will follow.

Other reminders:

Mrs. Carroll's class will travel by bus on the 17th to attend a Green Fair.

Home and School Sock Hop is Oct. 19^{th} at 6-7 pm. No costumes please but wear some black and orange! An adult must accompany their child and is responsible for their behavior. If your child begins to run about in an unsafe way, please ask them to stop so all our little ghosts and goblins will be safe.

Pumpkin Carving Halloween event will take place on Halloween. Come join your children and carve a pumpkin and watch the students perform some Halloween songs. For new parents, bring a cleaned out pumpkin and any stuff you might want to make it special. This starts at 10:30am and lasts about 1 hour.